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BUMBLEBEE CLASS LIBRARY VISIT 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Friday 16th February, Bumblebee class will be visiting the Winsford Library. 
Children will walk to the library accompanied by staff and will be leaving school at 
1pm and returning to school for normal pick-up time. 
 
Children will need to wear warm coats, hat, scarves and gloves if the cold weather 
continues and sensible shoes as they will be walking.   
 
The focus of the visit is local history. We will be looking at old photographs, maps, 
pictures and books and having a talk with the librarian.  
 
Please give consent on ParentPay for your child to attend no later than Friday 26th 
January.  
 
 
Kind regards  
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